
CDC News (June 2021) 

 

The 2nd CDC Standing Committee on STEM Education Meeting was held on 4 June 

2021 (Friday).  Salient points of the discussion are summarised as follows: 

 

 The progress of the development of the STEM Education Handbook was reported 

and discussed.  

 Members were briefed and discussed on the enhanced measures for further 

promotion of STEM education. They provided views on teacher training and 

resources development, as well as ways of introducing learning elements of 

innovative technology, and enhancing media and information literacy.  

 Members offered suggestions on the further collaboration with stakeholders in 

promoting STEM education. 

 

 

ENDS 


